
 

  

Friday 28th February 2020 

Classroom News 

We have had a fabulous first week back in school and 
have been trying really hard with all of our learning. 

 We especially enjoyed our first day back where we were 
able to make our own pancakes and taste them. We 
learnt what ingredients we had to use to make the 

pancakes and we each took a turn to help make the 
batter. The best bit was tasting the pancakes though, we 

thought they were very delicious. 

We began to think about Lent and talked about what we 
can do extra in school to show that we are putting God 
first. Our first challenge was to try and let others go in 
front of us and sit next to somebody else at lunchtime. 

We managed to complete this challenge and look 
forward to the other challenges coming up. 

In Maths we have been matching up amounts to the 
correct number and counting in 10s and up to 100.  

We will be trying to complete the Lea Mile each week so 
will begin to use the running track each day as a part of 

this challenge. We need to run 10 laps each week to 
complete our mile. 

 

Important Dates 

Wednesday 11th March- 
Parents’ Evening 3.30-5.30pm 

Thursday 12th March- Parents 
Evening 3.30-5.00 and 6.00-

7.00pm 

Wednesday 25th March- 
Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea 

2.00-2.30pm KS1/ 2.30-3.00pm 
KS2 (max 2 adults per family) 

Thursday 2nd April - Whole 
School Easter Celebration – 

10am 

Friday 3rd April- Finish for 
Easter at 2pm 

 

Curriculum Award – Sam for trying really hard with his letter formation when he is writing 

Christian Value Certificate for Justice –  Archie for showing us how to do the right things and 
being helpful in class this week 

OPEN DOOR 

It is not always possible to discuss your child’s attitude to work and performance in class at the end of a day. Open Door is 
an opportunity for you to look at our classroom and also ask any questions. This is each Wednesday at 3.30-3.50 

 

 


